



Welcome Back!

With our first few days under our belts, I felt it was important to recognise and share our excitement as we return to school. As we come together in our new classes and as a whole school, we have loved reconnecting, but more importantly reminding each other that 'we

belong together'.

Within three days, it has been great to see our new Reception pupils embracing lunch in the dinner hall, exploring outdoors and even creating an afternoon tea for their families. It has been a pleasure to see our older pupils nurture and support one



another as we welcome new faces throughout our school.



As a growing school, we have been thrilled to see our environment grow with us; the removal of the giant especially brings us a year of optimism and open minds to develop our shared spaces to become even more enticing

for all our pupils.

Whilst we have only a few days behind us, we have started the year walking with pride and rightly so!

Happy September 2025!



Fridge Flyer

Next week, we look forward to sharing our Fridge flyer- this is an overview of dates and shared experiences we have to look forward to.

After school enrichment

We're thrilled to welcome Mr Entwhistle to our Abbots Green team. As well as Mr Newson, Mr Entwistle will be running clubs after school- we have plenty of spaces available for our after school club provision.

Save the date- Meet the teacher

We're welcoming parents to come and join their new class teacher to find out about expectations and experiences that we have to look forward on the year ahead. Session will be held at 3.45pm on:

Monday 15th Sept—KS1

Tuesday 16th Sept—Year 3/4

Thursday 18th Sept—Year 5/6

Join our team—Cleaners

We continue to require additional cleaners during the term time. Hours must be 3pm-6pm. If you think you could join our team, please speak to Mrs Morrison or Mrs Yeaman.

Water bottles

Please can we ensure that we have water only in our named water bottles- whist it may look like water, if this is flavoured or medicated this can cause a risk to other pupils.

Parking

Parking is becoming a significant issue for our families and residents, several parents have reported driving at speed as well as inconsiderate parking.

This conduct puts our community and pupils at

significant risk during drop off and collection times.

